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Comments: I have visited the park twice as an overnight camper participating in both paddle boarding and hiking

activities. The serenity of the place is one of its most unique and worthy features. I support the protection of the

area as a park with limited camping and supervised day use activities. I am concerned that the addition of a

larger campground with electric hook ups and RV access would unnecessarily impact the unspoiled nature of the

location and place strains on the road infrastructure currently in place. Speed is an issue on the current road with

day visitors driving over the posted speed limit, dangerous for the people living on the road as well as wildlife.

Expanded facilities that would allow larger vehicles and could contribute negatively to this trend. The limited, less

than 10 site, campground model is common in forest service land and works well where utilized. Based on my

visits to this site it is my opinion it is similarly appropriate here. 


